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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We are pleased to announce that we are starting primary afterschool clubs on 
Tuesday 27 April.  We have got a range of activities so please see the list below: 
 

 Year group Member of staff Location Max number 
of students 

Story time  Reception Mrs Rayson Camp fire 25 

Tag rugby Year 1 Mr Oselton MUGA 25 

Judo Year 2 Miss Huller Main Hall 15 

Football Year 3 Mr Marchant Field 25 

Choir club Year 4 Miss Patel Primary Hall 25 

Gardening club Year 5 Mrs Derbyshire Garden 15 

Football Year 6 Mr Roberts Field 25 
 

Date: The clubs will run every Tuesday, starting on Tuesday 27 April and finishing 
on Tuesday 25 May. 
 

Time: 3.00 – 4.00 pm 
 
Collection Time/Place – Children are to be collected at promptly at 4.00 pm from 
the normal Primary collection point (Top gate in the Car Park) – The Reception will 
be closed.  If children are not collected by 4.05 pm then this will be noted, if a late 
collection happens again your child will be withdrawn from all our afterschool club 
activity and their place be given to the next child on the waiting list. 
 
Behaviour and Club expectations – We expect children to behaviour the same as 
they would during the normal school day.  If your child behaviour causes concern 
then a warning will be given.  If their behaviour does not improve on the next club 
meeting then your child will be withdrawn from all our afterschool activities and given 
to the next child on the waiting list. 
 
Your child must bring with them to each activity their PE Kit in a bag to change into 
after school – they must not wear PE kit to school.   
 
You must also supply a water bottle for your child – the school will not supply 
them. 
 
Places are limited so please get signed up quickly otherwise there may not be any 
spaces left for your child – please follow the link below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lUVmEPIfGE2U9SflCX2T_Q
SGWCcmqFZJneDzY5IqOhNUMlo3WkgyUEJHV0YxVUpTQ0VHQ0tSQjRXMC4u 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr Oldershaw 
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